Senator Murray William Allen
51 Ord Street R S
West Perth

WA 6005

15 May 2003
Dear Senator Murray,

Please find enclosed the videotape as discussed previously
by me with Ms Marilyn Rock. The tape may be forwarded to
the Senate Enquiry into the institutional abuse of children.

I hope that the contents of this tape can provide you with
some Insight into the issues that you and the Senate are
attempting to bring to the fore, with regards to establishing
a legitimate and honest enquiry into past and ongoing
institutional child abuse.,

I am most willing to make myself available to give evidence
at any future enquiry that may eventuate as a result of
investigations into abuse of the very worst kind — the
complete corruption of innocence.

My home telephone number is ENEING_GGEGR or T 2m

available on my mobile number, W EEEGSCG_—=—S

Thank you in anticipation of a long-awaited journey towards
achieving justice, for those who for so long have not had a
voice.

YQus sincerely,
i
William Allen.






